


   
 

   
 

 

EPA expects a final approved Removal Site Evaluation Report by mid-year 2025. Additionally, EPA will complete a human 
health risk assessment to determine if there is a risk to people’s health which warrants a response action (cleanup). An 
EPA decision regarding next steps, including potential cleanup, should be made by the end of FY25. 

 

 


